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Holywell Primary School

o Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD 18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH
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Wednesday 24" May 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,
As part of our learning next half term about Plants, we will be visiting Cassiobury Park. This trip will take place on

Wednesday 28" June 2023. The children will be taking part in a workshop in the morning and will have an
opportunity to explore the park in the afternoon.

We will be travelling to the park on foot, leaving Holywell at 09.15am and returning by 2.45 pm. Please ensure
that your child arrives to school promptly by 8:50am and dressed in their full school uniform. They will also need
to bring a waterproof coat or jacket. All children will need a healthy packed lunch and a drink in a plastic bottle.
Please do not send chocolate/ sweets or any food that contains nuts due to allergies.

We require consent to take the children on the trip, children without consent will not be able to accompany us.
We are asking for parents/carers to make a contribution of £3.59 towards the cost of the visit. If insufficient
funds are provided by parents/carers it will be impossible for the school to meet the costs and the visit will have
to be cancelled.

Payment will need to be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Friday 23™ June 2023. If
you have any queries, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent
password.

Lastly, it would be a great help if any parents who would like to volunteer to accompany us on the trip could let
myself or the School Office know in advance as we require three additional adults to help facilitate the

workshop.

Yours sincerely

Miss Taff
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Class teacher

2O T s gy
na @—Ey scuumg' p: Y Ofg%ce’\d Heu" v &
Eortd ‘ h
ettt Erasmus+ ey L i%,mﬁzﬁz,. y Liper i childcare



